
ORANGE COUNTY POWER AUTHORITY  
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Tuesday, November 15, 2022 
10:00 a.m. 

CANCELED 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE NOVEMBER 15, 2022, MEETING OF  
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE ORANGE COUNTY POWER AUTHORITY 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Orange County 
Power Authority scheduled for Tuesday, November 15, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. is 
hereby canceled.  The next meeting of the Board of Directors of the Orange County 
Board of Directors will be held Tuesday, December 13, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom 
Platform. 

__________________________ 
Brian Probolsky, Secretary 

Orange County Power Authority 


